
 
 
 
From: Dan Boyle <Dan@rahcentraloc.com> 
Subject: RE: GTB-Parking Notice 
Date: January 21, 2022 at 3:18:04 PM PST 
To: Daniel Scinto <daniel.j.scinto@gmail.com> 
 
Thanks Dan – it looks good inside.  Nice and FRESH!  And my team is aware of parking lot work being 
done.  
  
Thanks again for making this place so beautiful!   
 
Dan 
 
 
 
 


